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For the attention of Jacob George 
Doncaster Council 
 
18th March 2022 
 
Sent via email 
 
Dear Jacob, 
 
Planning reference: 21/02724/FUL – 148 Sprotbrough Road, Sprotbrough, 
Doncaster,  DN5 8BB – Proposed treatment plant in rear garden 
 
The Parish Council discussed the above application at its meeting on 17th March 
2022 and wish to make the following observations; 
 
1.  The Parish Council is concerned regarding the impact the proposed 

development will have on the surrounding water table which is already high in 
this area and the permeation of the effluent into the ground water through the 
absorption and purification system. We trust the relevant statutory water 
bodies will provide further detail on this as part of the consultation process.  

2. The Parish Council also questions the necessity of the proposed development 
when the house already is linked to the existing grounds water and sewerage 
systems in place on Sprotbrough Road.   

 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Emma Garner 
Clerk to the Council 
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